
Important Reminder

Absolute Total Care Members

Eligible for Medically Necessary Eye Care Services

Thank you for your continued participation with Absolute Total Care. We would like to

remind you that Absolute Total Care has contracted with Envolve Vision to administer

the medically necessary eye care services performed by an optometrist, for members of

all ages, as indicated in the member’s evidence of coverage. These services must be in

compliance with applicable co-management policies, benefit limitations, and/or medical

diagnosis in order to receive reimbursement.

The plan specifics, which outline the benefit information, are conveniently located

through Envolve Vision’s Eye Health Manager at www.envolvevision.com/logon. If you

have any questions about this information please contact Envolve Vision’s Customer

Service team at 1-866-224-3423.

We look forward to our continued relationship with you while providing quality services

for our members in your area.
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